
 

Heart Education Meetings  

RSVP to join us and Clinical Pharmacists from Ohio State’s  

Ross Heart Hospital and College of Pharmacy in: 

 
 

"An Evening With The 

Pharmacist"    
Learn about the right (and the wrong) 

medications for you and get all  
your RX questions answered 

 
You will also meet some inspirational people 

with serious heart issues and hear some 

uplifting stories! 

Thursday, October 10, 2019  
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm in the Ross Heart Hospital Auditorium,  

OSU Wexner Medical Center, 452 West 10th Avenue, Columbus, OH 43210 

   (Meal provided and a parking pass for the attached Safe Auto garage)  
 

Ross Heart Hospital Clinical Pharmacists will explain the pharmacist’s role while you 
are in the hospital and how they work alongside medical teams—including doctors, 

nurses, dieticians and respiratory therapists—to insure the medications prescribed to 
you are safe and effective.  The team will answer your questions on medications, drug 

interactions, new therapies in development, and more. OSU pharmacists also help 
educate the patient and family about their medications.  
 

To obtain a pharmacist license, all pharmacists attend college for a minimum of 6 years 

and receive a Doctor of Pharmacy degree.  Some pharmacists then obtain an additional 
one to two years of specialized training in a particular area, such as cardiology or 

oncology.  The pharmacists at the Ross have specialized training in the areas of 

cardiology/critical care and enable them to practice at the highest level possible.   
 

This is a high attendance meeting, so RSVP early and bring your questions! 
 

 
 

RSVP to Jeff Davidson at (614) 580-1561 or jadavidson@columbus.rr.com 

Visit our website at: www.healingheartscentralohio.org 
 

Healing Hearts members seek to inspire, comfort and support heart patients and their families and people 

at risk for heart disease and diabetes.  Since March 2011, our central Ohio Chapter group has grown to 

over 300 members and made over 9,000 heart patient visits at the Ross and University Hospital East.  We 

share heart success stories, strive to stay healthy long-term, and host educational meetings each month! 
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